


WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Feb. 18,2015

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 10l. The meeting will be held at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30 PM.
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· BENEFICIARIES- If you haven’t done so, make sure that you have designated a beneficiary for your GE Benefits. Just because you are married, your spouse is not automatically your beneficiary. You must designate him or her.
· LOCAL CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS- If any of our Members have any suggestions for the Local Contract Negotiations, please feel free to express them to your Steward or Committeeman. We are only as strong as our Membership.
· FACEBOOK- Our Facebook Page(facebook.com/IAM.912)  a link to GE Workers United where you can learn about work issues from other GE facilities across the country. Our website(www.iamll912.org) has the same link available to you. Check it out.
· NEW STEWARDS- Welcome to all the new Stewards, and thank you for getting involved. Please contact Dan Havlin at 240-4045 or havlin.dan5@gmail.com with your email address, so you can receive the Weekly Stewards Notes to distribute to your people.
· Safety- Chris Hudson is the new Compliance person, taking over for Butch Hennika. Thanks to Butch for a job well done.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split The Pot winner was Chris Hudson. Chris donated the money to the Troops. Thanks Chris.

“ The story of the labor movement needs to be taught in every school in this land….America is a living testimonial to what free men and women, organized in free democratic trade unions, can do to make a better life. We ought to be proud of it. Hubert H. Humphrey

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912 




To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
